
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
September 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 
 

Homework club has begun!  This is an opportunity for any child in Years 1 to 6 who has homework to complete 

it with the support of a member of school staff.  During this time, pupils will be able to practise their reading, 

spellings and maths skills. 

 

We welcome all children to homework club but if any child does not behave appropriately they will not be able to 

attend. 

 

Homework club will run between 3.00 and 3.30.  Children will need to be collected from the link corridor door, 

be taken to Busy Bears or if we have signed permission, be allowed to walk home. 

 

Homework club days are as follows:- 

 

Monday Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday Years 5 and 6 

Wednesday Year 6 

Thursday Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 

Friday  Years 3 and 4 

 

Please see individual year group homework letters for our expectations and the days that homework is due in. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Homework Club                                             Please return to the office 

 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………...……………..  Class ….……….. 

to attend Homework Club between 3.00 and 3.30. 

 

My child will be walking home    □ 

My child will be collected from school   □ 

My child will be attending Busy Bears  □ 

  

 

Signed …………………………………………...……………………….. Parent/Guardian     Dated ….………… 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

